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Oxford

2 Feb. 1914.

Dear Blumer,

I enclose the letter, received this morning, from the President of the
Royal College of Thysicians. 1 suppose it means from his last paragraph
that they still may be able to do something.

Sincerely yours,

w™ Osler

Note by Prof. Blumer:
Sir William had kindly interested himself in getting
me in line for promotion from L.R.C.P.,Edin. to
M.R.C.P., thence to the Fellowship, but as I was not
on the British Register it could not be accomplished.
GCA.B.



